
 
 

 
New Bern Gymnastics is hosting a premier event for NC  
gymnastics on April 1st-3rd, 2022 at the Maxwell Center in Goldsboro, NC. It is the 
state championship for Xcel Gold and Platinum. There will be about 700 girls and 
their families, from all over NC, who are competing to be a state champion and/or to 
qualify to the Regional level of competition.  

Your business or family can be a part of this exciting event by sending good luck 
wishes to your favorite gymnast and/or gymnastics club.  We have put together 
some awesome options below to send good luck wishes. 

★ Contributions ★  
● Champion Supporter $350 – includes a 2x3 good luck banner for your 
favorite gymnast or gymnastics club (banner will be given to gymnast or 
gymnastics club at the conclusion of the competition); full page good luck ad 
in program; shout out to your gymnast during her session 

● Super Star Supporter $200  - includes full page good luck ad in program; 
shout out to your gymnast during her session 

● Gymnastics Friend $100  - includes ½ page good luck ad in program; shout 
out to your gymnast during her session 

● Gift Giver $50 – Name placed in Good luck shout out list in program; includes 
a shout out to your gymnast in her session 

 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF THESE AMAZING GYMNASTS!!! 
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